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An April 27th Dear Urban Leader Letter gave notice of an upcoming Urban Confer with UIO
leaders. The confer will be held Wednesday, June 9th, virtually at 2pm ET. The topic of this Confer
will be on IHS Confer policies, as they are looking to improve upon them. Written comments are to
be submitted no later than June 15th, by email.
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